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EX.165/08
REFERENCES FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter

Corporate Performance Monitoring Report for Year 2007/08 (CROS.78/08)

Pursuant to Minute CROS.78/08, the Executive received the comments of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee regarding the Corporate Performance Monitoring Report for 2007/08.

Councillor Knapton the Chairman of the Corporate Resources Committee attended the meeting and informed Members that the Overview and Scrutiny Committee had expressed concern that they were few Officers there to explain the discrepancies on the Performance Monitoring Review, and in particular to explain performance indicators that were seen to be deteriorating.

The Portfolio Holder for Finance and Performance Management acknowledged the comments of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee, and the difficulties which were caused by meetings of the Overview and Scrutiny Committees clashing with meetings of the Joint Management Team.  He agreed that he would like to see whether the organisation of those meetings could be improved in order to make sure that Officers were available at the appropriate meeting at the appropriate time.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That further consideration be given to the arrangements for meetings of the Joint Management Team and the Overview and Scrutiny Committees and, discussions take place between the Overview and Scrutiny Support and other Officers, in an effort to make the appropriate arrangements so that Officers could be available to support both the Overview and Scrutiny Committees and the Joint Management Teams.

Reasons for Decision

To receive and respond to the decision of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.






